
The Greater Houston Board would like to invite you to our 
Year end celebration of our exhibitors.
We are thankful to each and every one of you for your 
continued support and we invite you to spend the afternoon 
with us enjoying good company and celebrating our Year End
High Point Winners!
Come early to get dinner and the GHQHA board will provide 
delicious desserts.
When: November 17, 2024
Where: Rudy’s Country Store and BBQ

14545 HWY 105W, Unit E
Conroe, TX

Time: 2:00 p.m.
There will also be a short membership meeting to elect officers. 
Please consider joining our team.
There will be several random draws for some very nice prizes.
Come and let us celebrate you!
YOUR PRESIDENT – Sandy Galloway


